
 

 

               14/5/2020 

 

Dear students, 

Hope you along with your family members are in good health. It is more than 45 days that 

we are all at home and maintaining social distance. The situation of COVID-19 in the state 

and particularly in Mumbai is still not safe to move out freely. We all must abide by the 

orders of the Government in regards to COVID-19 from time to time. 

Coming to your examinations of semester I/II/III/IV as the case may be, the Government 

has issued GR dated 8/5/2020. As per the GR, there will no examination of semester I to 

semester IV to be conducted in the first half of 2020.  

As per the same GR examinations of final year i.e. third year and M.Com part II are likely to 

be conducted from 1st July to 31st July, 2020. The University will release a detail circular, 

about above and the same will be intimated to you. 

From the academic year 2020-21, 30-50% teaching will likely be done on online mode 

because of covid-19. Hence, I have rolled out a survey by way of Google form to assess 

technology available at your end. You will receive the Google form which is to filled and 

submit by you. Unless you give this feedback we will not be in a position to serve you 

better.  

Solicit your cooperation. 

Till then, stay safe; take care of you and your family. 

 

 Principal  


